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This week at Endeavour Hills Mens Shed

Tuesday — Shed open from 10.00 am to 3.00 pm. Supervisor Paul Morris
Wednesday - Shed open from 10.00 am to 3.00 pm. Supervisor John Thornton
Thursday - Shed open from 10.00 am to 3.00 pm. Supervisor — Doug Rowley
Please call the nominated supervisor if you need any assistance.

Our lease times are Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday.

Last week

=

| ! i

-

The music group is becoming very popular.

A visit to Montagues Nursery at Narre Warren North by a group of members who came back
having eaten apples and they seemed quite content.

We had a first-time visitor to the shed, Dean — welcome.

President Trevor and Secretary Paul visited the Glen Eagles School to discuss our volunteering
at the school in the woodwork department.

Laurie is an apology for next week.



This week
We have a guest speaker from Parkinson’s Victoria.
Back to Neil Evan’s Icebreaker — Further information:

Extract from Neil Evans's family history to fill in the gap raised in his life story talk this

morning.

"David Evans Inr (four-times-great-grandfather) was born in Llandilo Merionethshire Wales.

When David was 20 years of age, he joined the Merionethshire Militia where he was a Private
during the Napoleonic War fighting for the English against the French.

As this war was mainly fought on the beaches of the southernmost tip of Britain, (namely
Cornwall), the majority of soldiers settled in the local area after the war rather than returning to
their original homes."

NEW BUILDING

A meeting with council officers/councilors with the Committee to address the latest
requirements and budget for our new shed will be held on Wednesday 28" August 2019.

President Trevor has submitted our application for a State Government Grant for up to
$80,000. It took several emails to get all our information submitted. We now must wait until
later in the year to see if we are successful.

Please all shedders put your thinking caps on, we will need to continue fundraising after our
permanent shed is built to cover outgoings for the new build If you have an idea please follow
it through yourself before presenting it at a meeting. Trevor is working very hard behind the
scenes but cannot do it alone nor should he, we all want a shed so let’s all help out.



Grant applications:

The Casey Cardinia Foundation - 2019 Community Grants, are now OPEN.

The Casey Cardinia Foundation is inviting applications from community groups, charities and not-for-
profit organisations from within the City of Casey and Cardinia Shire, to apply for a Community Grant.

Applications open: 7 August 2019
Applications close: 5:00pm, 9 September 2019
STRONGER COMMUNITY GRANTS PROGRAMME ROUND 5

The Stronger Communities Program (SCP) Round 5 will provide up to $150,000 of funding in the federal
electorate of Bruce for small capital projects which improve community participation and contribute to the
vibrancy and viability of our local communities.

Grants of between $2,500 and $20,000 are available for capital projects.

Closing by 5.00pm on Friday 13 September 2019.

Cricket Scoreboards
We still have many scoreboards to sell, all members should try and find a home for one, at

least. We have three in the top storeroom and more at the DAA Office in Doveton.

David’s, Jokes — new weekly segment.

HOW THE FIGHT STARTED

One year, | decided to buy my mother-in-law

a cemetery plot as a Christmas gift

The next year, | didn't buy her a gift.

When she asked me why, | replied,

Well, you still haven't used the gift | bought you
last year!"

And that's how the fight started.....




The project days activities have been extended to include
cards and chess and when available Scalextric. Please come along and

enjoy all the activities.

19" August Walk the Walk 10.00am at Lysterfield Park, Hallam North Road Car Park. (This

was postponed due to bad weather last week)
20" August Guest Speaker from Parkinson’s Victoria at 11.00am

27" August Stans Computers and Soup by Chef Andras.
28" August Committee meeting with Councilors and officers to review the progress on our

permanent shed.

Projects
e Construction of base and installation of Scalextric Racing Set
e Construction of base and installation of Hornby OO train set.
e Mounting of 23 Barometers
e Woodwork Toys
We have more models to work from i.e.: - Truck, Steam Roller. Please call in on our project

days Wednesday & Thursday to help out. Neil E has plans for a grader
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Plans are available to commence project now
Shedders we have the equipment please roll up on Wednesday & Thursdays

to make the most of our project days

Great to see members, making use, of our project days. Airplanes galore
Guys if you are looking for anything in the storerooms. Just ask Neill B he knows where
everything is.

Endeavour Hills Men’s Shed Committees

Program BBQ Management

Graeme Seymour Stan Ashley Trevor Ratcliffe  John Grennan
Andras Jakab Ivan Stiglic Doug Rowley Neil Bennet
Neil Bennet Graeme Seymour Paul Morris Laurie Canfield

John Grennan John Thornton



Working with Children Checks held by:

First Aiders:
John Grennan Tony Phillips Trevor Ratcliffe
Geoff Brown Neil Bennett Paul Morris
Doug Rowley Andras Jakab Doug Rowley
Howard DeZylva David Taylor John Thornton
Stan Ashley Brian Ashworth Brian Ashworth
Paul Morris Hans van Dyk Neil Bennet
Gordon Harris Robert Kay Tony Cannata
Geoff Lacey Will Beattie Howard De Zylva
Neil Evans David Taylor Garrick Williams

David Robinson

Building Fund
As always thanks for the amazing donations and thanks to the BBQ team.

We have increased our building fund target t0 $250,000 but does not include the latest council

estimates.

BUILDING FUND

$250.000

—— $59273.11

The balance of the No 1 Account is S 7941.26.
Grants Pending State Gov $80.000

Grants promised City of Casey $600.000



